
 

   MAYVILLE SECONDARY SCHOOL 

Address: 19 Grammar Road, Cato Crest, Mayville, Durban, 4001   Tel: 031-

031 261 2610 

          26/10/2023 

Dear Dr Mbongeni H. Mabaso 

 

I am writing this letter to express my sincere gratitude for the exceptional science 

experiments support that your organisation, Funulwazi Development Academy 

(FDA), provided to our Grade 12 Physical Science learners. The chemistry practical 

experiments conducted by the FDA Facilitators in July and August 2023 were very 

helpful to our learners and science educators. The guidance, facilitation, and 

encouragement shown by the FDA Facilitators to Learners and Science Educators 

played a vital role in assisting them on how to handle the laboratory apparatus and 

equipment properly. The knowledge gained by the Learners and Science Educators 

was demonstrated throughout the practical sessions.  

 

As a science teacher, your support has not only helped me in fulfilling my SBA 

requirements but has also taught how to be patient when engaging learners in Science 

practical session. I have always felt confident in knowing that I could rely on your skills 

development support whenever I need assistance or guidance in my career. I 

appreciate the time and effort your staff have taken to provide assistance to our school 

which is more challenged and disadvantaged due to lack of appropriate infrastructure 

in its community.  

 

Once again thank you for all you have done for our learners. Your contribution and 

support will let them improve their Physical Science results this year. I am looking 

forward to receive such engagements with your organisation next year. 

 

With sincere appreciation  

Mrs I.L Bukosini 

Physical Science educator (Mayville Secondary School) 


